






From: Mayor
To:
Subject: RE: MGLA280815-3263
Date: 21 September 2015 09:38:05

Dear , 

Thank you for your letter to the Mayor of 26 August 2015, which has been passed to me within the
Mayor's Planning Team to respond to.

The Mayor's planning powers are strictly defined by the Mayor of London Order (2008), with the
Mayor referred strategic planning applications that meet a set of criteria, primarily based on size.
Further information on the Mayor's planning powers can be found at the following link: 

http://www.london.gov.uk/priorities/planning/strategic-planning-applications 

The planning application that Lidl is pursuing is not referable to the Mayor, and he is therefore
unable to comment further. 

Kind regards 
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